
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Redirect notice 

 

The new Workplace Adjustments Procedure for Staff with Disability (effective 6 November 

2023) supersedes the Reasonable Adjustment Guidelines for Managers of Staff and Potential 

Staff with Disabilities and the Disability Travel Assistance Fund for Academic Staff with 

Disabilities Procedure. 

 

All links to the Reasonable Adjustment Guidelines for Managers of Staff and Potential Staff 

with Disabilities and the Disability Travel Assistance Fund for Academic Staff with Disabilities 

Procedure should be redirected to the Workplace Adjustments Procedure for Staff with 

Disability. 

 

For information regarding these policy documents, you may contact the Program Manager 

(DIAP), Division of Equity, Diversity and Inclusion (access_equity_inclusion@unsw.edu.au).  
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